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The Presentation will be focused on the following objectives: 

•  Be familiar with recent approved and investigational 
stimulation therapies for epilepsy

•  Be aware of acute and long term impedance changes in 
electrodes implanted in the brain

•  Recognize that optimal stimulation approaches may vary 
depending on neuroanatomical target

For more information, please contact Cheryl Dudek at (216) 231-3257.
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